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BTEC SPORT – 2022 UPDATE FOR YR11  

 

BTEC Sport has been impacted by the COVID pandemic in the same way it has impacted all other subject areas. 

With this in mind the exam board have made certain concessions that students are aware of following classroom 

conversations. Concessions are outlined below alongside a timeframe for the completion of the course. 

 

UNIT 1 EXAM – This exam was not completed due to the pandemic. Student have however sat mock exams and 

these grades have been forwarded by Crestwood staff to the exam board. These have been accepted as accurate 

and grades have been awarded to students. 

 

UNIT 2 PRACTICAL SPORT – This unit was taught at the end of Year 10. However due to the pandemic student work 

generated for this unit is not required to be completed and will not contribute towards their final grades. Staff at 

Crestwood have forwarded a predicted grade for this unit and this has been accepted and awarded by the exam 

board. 

 

UNIT 6 LEADERSHIP IN SPORT – This unit of work is currently being taught. This unit is the most likely to be called for 

external assessment. Students are aware that the work generated needs to reflect target grades as closely as 

possible. This sampling process will be in April/May. 

 

UNIT 3 PERSONAL FITNESS PROGRAMME -This unit of work is the 2nd most likely unit of work to be sampled. This 

unit will be completed and students should maximise the opportunity to obtain their best results in the coursework 

elements. The sampling process will be in April/May. 

 

The sampling process is where the exam board request the work of certain students. This checks the level of work 

against the standard of work and achievement nationally. Unit 6 and 3 are critical in supporting the final grading 

decisions this year. Students should maximise their potential in these units prior to April/May sampling 

Final certification will be released on Thursday 25th August 2022 

 


